
Hi,
I wish to register my disapproval of any new building of house or office on the Green Belt area. 
I have lived in the Borough of Enfield for almost 60 years and the Green Belt is one of the joys 
and attraction of living in Enfield.    The walks in the countryside are wonderful for well being and 
good mental health.   The Green Belt improves the quality of air and creates biodiversity.

The traffic in the area around Cockfosters is already congested  and there are regularly long 
traffic jams on Stagg Hill.  The building of housing will increase the problem with far more cars on 
the road.  There is a lack of public transport, health care, schools and local amenities.
There are many empty offices and shops which could be turned into housing
Please reconsider building on the Green Belt which is such an important asset to the pleasure of 
living in Enfield.
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